Knaresborough Town Council has set-up this working group to identify possible improvements to the town centre, specifically streets with a significant retail offer. The working group will involve local businesses and appropriate community groups. If you feel you have something to contribute to the group, and would like to get involved, please contact Hannah Gostlow
